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Daisy Class

Sports day!
Don't forget Daisy Sports Day will be 

taking place on Monday 20th May 
(next week!) It will be in the Daisy 
playground at 10:45am for AM 

children and 2:25pm for PM children.
Please speak to the Daisy team if you 

have any questions. 
Don't forget to put sun lotion and a 
sun hat on your child for Sports Day!  

Summer is coming!
As the weather gets warmer, 

please remember the following:
- Please apply sun lotion before

your child arrives to nursery
- Please send your child in with a 

named sunhat 
-Children must wear closed toe 

shoes (no sandals or crocs) 

Wellness Week! 
Next week the whole school will be 

taking part in 'Wellness Week!' 
There are lots of exciting activities 

planned for Daisy Class. We are 
looking forward to kicking off the 

week with our Sports Day on 
Monday, joining the sponsored run on 

Wednesday and having a Teddy 
Tennis session on Friday during our 

Nursery Rhyme dress up day!  

Spare Clothes
Please ensure that you are supplying 

spare clothing for your children. 
They are really enjoying the water 

play and even with aprons on, they do 
get wet! Spare clothes are so useful! 

Please make sure all clothes 
borrowed from Daisy Class are 

returned as soon as possible. We are 
running low on lots of items so please 

check if you have any at home. 

Home Learning Challenge
This week in Daisy Class we looked at 

rhyming words and played lots of 
rhyming games together. We had so 

much fun thinking of words that 
rhyme! It is really important for 

your child to be able to rhyme. Why 
not have a go at rhyming together at 
home. Emphasise the rhyming words 
in books, songs and rhymes that you 
share together. Comment to them 

'star, car - they rhyme!' 

Dress up Day
On Friday 24th May (next week!) we 
will be celebrating our Nursery Rhyme 
topic with a dress up day! Children can 
come to school dressed as any nursery 

rhyme character! 
Ideas: Jack or Jill, any of the characters 
in Old MacDonald, the mouse in Hickory, 
Little Bo Peep, sheep/lamb from Baa Baa, 
Mary Mary... the choice is yours! Please do 
not go to any trouble for costumes, just 

use what you have!


